
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY REPORT
WAUNAKEE SCHOOLS: NEW INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

Week ending June 19, 2015

Questions? Contact: Project Manager, Matt Claggett (608) 729-2155 or mclaggett@findorff.com

Did you know? The crane (shown above) got the name ‘crane‘ because it resembles, in shape and structure, the well-
known tall long-legged and long-necked bird that has the same name – Crane.  
(source: http://www.interestingreality.com/interesting-facts-about-cranes/)

What’s New?

We are onsite and excited to start the new Intermediate School off of 

Woodland Drive!  The earthwork contractor has mobilized and begun 

grading the site with the help of large earth moving equipment. Site 

Utilities have also begun.  The Findorff job trailer was brought to site 

this week, with Site Superintendent, Tom Faust, ready to dig in on the 

new school.

The Past Two Weeks

� Site Surveying

� Mobilization of Sitework Equipment

� Mass Site Excavation

� New Utilities

� Findorff Mobilization

Coming Up in the Week Ahead

� Continue Mass Grading

� Site Utilities

� Temp Site Power and Utility Relocates

Several earth moving machines working to 
establish access to the new building location.

Earthmovers are removing the topsoil and stockpiling.
Compactor onsite to get the roadway 
established.
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The Lull is onsite ready to do the heavy lifting!
Geotextile fabric being placed before dirt is pushed over it at 
the new driveway.

The line up of equipment before they broke ground


